
Year 3 Newsletter Lent 1 

HAPPY NEW YEAR! 

In Maths we will be continuing to develop our Multiplication and Division skills and start to 
deepen our understanding of our new 3, 4 and 8 times tables. Later we will start our length and 

perimeter topic. 
In English our writing focus this term will be a recount in the style of a diary followed by a 

instructions. 
 

Reading books and records to be sent in everyday please. Homework to be returned by Friday. 

THANK YOU FOR READING OUR NEWSLETTER. 
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Our Geography topic this half term is 
Volcanoes and Earthquakes. We will 

learn about what causes these 
natural disasters and how they affect 

the local area.  

The children will discover where 
volcanoes are usually found and 
explore the different types of 

volcanoes. 

 

 

In Science we are investigating Animals 
including humans. In our Biology topic we 
will be learning all about the skeleton. We 
will learn about muscles, bones and joints 
and how these work together to move our 

bodies.  

 

                                                     

In RE this term we begin with exploring the 
the JOURNEY that a Christian participates 

in over the liturgical year. Next, the 
children will understand the importance of 
being part of a Catholic community in our 

LISTENING & SHARING topic. 

 

           

In Art the main focus will be painting. The 
children are going to be exploring the work 
of Leonid Afremov and his impressionism 
art style. They will learn about different 
strokes and how colour and light affect 

the mood of a painting.  

 

 

                                                     

Key dates:   
3.1.24    Back to school 
19.1.24    School closed  
              for training day 
8.2.24     Last day of  
              term 
19.2.23    Lent term 2  
            begins 


